
PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT MEETING 
BORDER HIGHWAY CONNECTOR STUDY (CN E100390)

The New Mexico Border Authority 
(NMBA), in conjunction with the New 
Mexico Department of Transportation 
(NMDOT), is currently leading the Border 
Highway Connector Study. The Study 
is being completed to evaluate a new 
roadway corridor connecting NM 136 
and NM 273, expanding the local and 
regional transportation network.
The purpose of the meeting is to share 
the roadway alignments considered in 
detail, those eliminated, and to review 
the alternative that is recommended 
for advancement.  Please join us, ask 
questions, and share your comments to 
help inform the screening process and 
the options to be carried forward into 
environmental evaluations and design.
Questions or comments can be emailed 
to Denise Aten by June 22, 2024 at 
BorderHighwayConnector@bhinc.com, 
phoned to 505-264-0111, or mailed to: 

7500 Jefferson St NE, 
Albuquerque, NM 87109.

THURSDAY,
MAY 23, 2024

6:00 TO 7:30 PM

MEETING LOCATION
Doña Ana Community College (DACC) Sunland Park Center 

3365 McNutt Rd, Sunland Park, NM 88063 

More information is available at
https://bhi.mysocialpinpoint.com/border-highway-connector

POTENTIAL NEW ROADWAY ALIGNMENTS

To request Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA)-related accommodations 
or other technical support for the meeting, contact Denise Aten at 

BorderHighwayConnector@bhinc.com or 505-264-0111.
Interpretación en español estará disponible en la reunión.

MEETING LOCATION 
DACC - Sunland Park

English and Spanish recordings of the meeting 
presentation will be available on the study website.

https://bhi.mysocialpinpoint.com/border-highway-connector

